
 

 

 
October 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian and Skier 

 
YEAR 13 SKI TRIP – NEW HAMPSHIRE, USA, HALF TERM 2016  
 
I am writing to advise you that the next payment for the Year 13 Ski trip to New 
Hampshire USA is now due.  Would you please make a payment of £400.00 either on 
parent pay or by cheque (made payable to St Aidan’s school fund) by Friday 9th 
October 2015.  If you have already paid then just ignore this note.   
 
A meeting for parents and students has been organised for Tuesday 3rd 
November in the main hall at St Aidan’s at 18.30pm.  There will be a 
representative from the skiwear hire company ‘Glide and Slide’ at the meeting who will 
talk through any clothing you may require. 
 
Would you please hand into the main reception or email me as soon as 
possible a copy of your passport, marked for my attention, or my office is on 
the ground floor of Bede House. 
 
Any problems just let me know 01423 818527 or email be on k.sewell@staidans.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs K Sewell 
Trips Administrator 
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